

	Belfast Strategic Partnership’s Lifelong Learning Group would like to hear from organisations who would like to host an event as part of the fourth Belfast Festival of Learning, which will run during the week of 4 – 10 March 2019.
The festival aims to engage Belfast citizens in learning and to inspire interest and enjoyment through a week-long programme of interactive learning events and workshops. It also aims to showcase the range of learning opportunities that exist in the city.
Once again, we particularly wish to promote events that encourage the participation of groups and individuals who have experienced barriers in accessing learning opportunities.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like to hold an event as part of the festival, please complete the submission form and return to Dolores.atkinson@bhdu.org by Wednesday 26 October 2018.
 For more information on any aspect of the Belfast Festival of Learning, please email Dolores Atkinson at dolores.atkinson@bhdu.org or telephone 028 9050 2073.




